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Road to COP26 Taskforce Discontinuation Notice

Dear RSPO Members,

This letter serves as a formal notification that the Board of Governors of the Roundtable on
Sustainable Palm Oil (RSPO) has discontinued the Road to COP26 Taskforce.

In the absence of a CEO, COO and Director of Stakeholder Engagement:

I. there is no capacity within the Secretariat to ‘front’ the campaign and ensure its impact
with key stakeholders

II. there is a challenge in asking members for unrestricted funding contributions intended to
support campaign delivery.

The Board of Governors would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the value of the
Taskforce Members expertise and inputs on the Road to COP26 campaign and appreciate all
the effort put into it.

Regards,

Adam Harrison
Independent Interim Coordinator
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